
 

 

 
                    

 
Wednesday 4 January 2017 

 
Dear parents and carers of children in Chestnut Class, 
 
I am pleased to let you know that a student teacher will be working alongside Mrs Hodgson and Mrs 
Parry in Chestnut Class from today until 10 February (the end of term 3).  
 
Mr Woodhouse is carrying out a Postgraduate Certificate in Education (PGCE) and his second 
placement is here at Kirkby on Bain. He will work closely with Mrs Hodgson and Mrs Parry to plan 
and deliver some of the teaching. This provides them with a wonderful opportunity to spend extra 
time teaching children in small groups or individually.  
 
Mr Woodhouse has already visited the school to meet the children and staff and he brings with him 
lots of exciting ideas and a knowledge of current educational practices from his teacher training.  
 
I hope that you will join us in welcoming Mr Woodhouse to our school for the next few weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


